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Governor's Proposed Budget Locks In Severe Cuts At DEP, DCNR

Gov. Rendell this week proposed his 2010-11 budget locking in last year's 26 percent cut in the
Department of Environmental Protection and 18 percent cut at the Department of Conservation
and Natural Resources and the additional mid-year cuts. As a result, environmental funding is
proposed to be reduced by more than $321 million in next year's budget.
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